
Privacy Statement 

De Smedt Optometrists is committed to protecting the privacy and accuracy of confidential 
personal client/customer information to the extent possible, subject to provisions of the 
Protection of Personal Information Act of 2013 (POPIA). To learn more about how we 
collect, keep and process your personal information in compliance with the POPIA, please 
read our Privacy Policy.  

This Privacy Statement was last revised on 28 June 2021. We may change this Privacy 
Statement at any time and for any reason. We encourage you to review this Privacy 
Statement each time you visit the web site. If we decide to make a significant change to 
our Privacy Statement, we will post a notice on the homepage of our web site for a period 

of time after the change is made.  

If you have questions or comments about this Privacy Statement, please use the Contact 
Form on this web site. 


